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          13/7/21 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to invite parents of Year 6 children to their Leavers Assembly next week. This will be 

held outside in our school grounds at 2pm on Wednesday 21st July 2021. Please can we ask that there 

are no more than 2 guests per child, due to current restrictions. We understand this may be 

disappointing to some, however, it is important that we limit numbers to this, as Covid cases are 

rising within the area, with local schools experiencing bubble closures.  

Socially distanced seating will be arranged (there will be only be seats for up to 2 guests per child), and 

we ask that all eligible adults wear face masks as they arrive and leave the school site. Individuals are 

able to remove face masks when seated. 

At the end of the celebration, please can we ask all families to leave the school site in a socially 

distanced manner, so our site is clear for the remaining children within the school to be dismissed.  

If it rains on this day, we will attempt to change the day/time, as unfortunately we are not able to invite 

parents into the school building. This may not be possible however, as several of our Year 6 children are 

due to attend Secondary School Transition events during the last week of term. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

We look forward to celebrating the end of our Year 6 children’s journey at St Joseph’s! 

 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 


